
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Mail Stop T5-F 1 1 
Washington, DC 20555-0001 

Re: Freedoin of Information Act Request, License #29-28056-0 I 

To Whom It May Concern: 

I am seeking access to a record under the Freedom of Information Act. The record is the 
Materials License Application dated July 7,2003, ML03 196043 1. The licensee is 
Celgene Corporation. We will pay all applicable fees associated with this request. 

If you need further information, I can be reached by phone at 908-673-9506 or by e-mail 
at mconroy@cellrene.com. 

Thank you for your assistance with this request. 

Sincerely, 

Michael Conroy 
RSO 


